
 

 

 

 

       April 4, 2008 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Hart: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, April 4, 2008, 2:00 p.m. (local time), received 

bids for Contract 6-08 (K8-007), City Hall Annex Masonry Tuckpointing, and submits same for your 

approval. The following bids were received: 

 

    Base Bid Alternate #1 Alternate #2 Alternate #3  

 

R.D. Woods Co., Inc. $13,340.00 $16,042.00 $16,042.00 $  9,300.00 

Holton Brothers, Inc.  $16,400.00 $15,900.00 $16,900.00 $14,300.00 

Pukall Co., Inc.  $20,913.12 $19,062.06 $20,914.51 $11,884.91 

Camosy, Inc.   $21,000.00 $21,000.00 $22,000.00 $13,000.00 

Wisconsin Restoration, Inc. $24,400.00 $27,000.00 $29,000.00 $13,000.00 

Statz Restoration & Eng. Co., Inc. $26,500.00 $26,000.00 $25,900.00 $14,500.00 

AZAR LLC   $39,744.00 $  7,333.33 $  7,333.33 $  7,333.33 

 

 This public works project was estimated at $45,000.00 and funding is available in Account 

987.200.5010, Annex - Tuckpointing. 

 

  Sincerely yours, 

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

RMJ:dab 

      

cc: Mayor Gary Becker 

 Benjamin Hughes 

 Tom Eeg 

       

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


